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La Plata, 23 April 2025 
 
 
To the new members of the Association: 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
I have the pleasure to inform you that the Presidium of the International Association of Procedural 
Law voted through your appointment as a member of the Association during the meeting held 
online on 22 April 2025. 
 
Please confirm your agreement to Professor Elena D’Alessandro, Executive Secretary General 
of our Association, and to me at your earliest convenience. 
 
The entry fee comes to 50 euros a year. Professor Elena D’Alessandro will give you all the 
information you need regarding the payment of your fee. The validation of your membership 
is subject to the payment of your fee during the first two years. You will also need to send us 
a consent form complying with the General Data Protection Regulation. 
 
Let me express my warmest welcome among us. I hope that you will be able to fully participate 
in the activity of the Association, the traditional ones (conferences, congresses), as well as the 
more recent ones (IJPL journal; IAPL Procedural Reporter; website; webinars; working groups, etc.). 
Your membership allows you to subscribe to the Journal of the Association at a preferential 
rate.  
 
All information is available on our website: www.iaplaw.org. 
 
With my kind wishes, 
 
 

  

 
EDUARDO OTEIZA 

President of the International Association of Procedural Law 
Law Professor, National University of La Plata, Argentina 

president@iaplaw.org 
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